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א"תשע‏אייר‏ג"י‏  

May 10 2011 

 

Dear Honored Grandparents, שי'  

 

On 17 Sivan 5771/June 19th 2011, Cheder Chabad of Monsey, your grandchild/ren’s 

school is going to be holding our annual fundraising dinner.  

 

This year we are introducing a new opportunity for you to recognize, support and honor 

your grandchild/ren’s efforts throughout the school year. This is one very important way 

you can encourage your grandchild/ren to continue striving for educational and academic 

achievement. We will have a page in the Dinner Journal entitled ‘Honor Our Student’ 

page where you can put in an ad recognizing their hard work and learning success. 

 

For only $36 you are able to write a message to your grandchild/ren wishing them 

success and happiness and encouraging them to keep studying and accomplishing great 

things. For example: 

 

Dear Mendel, Chaya, Sara and Avi 

We are so proud of you and miss you so much. 

Keep learning and giving us Nachas. 

Love Bobby and Zaidy 

 

By mail: 

Write your message on the enclosed card. Please limit message to 100 characters. 

Make check payable to Cheder Chabad Monsey or submit your credit card information. 

 

Online: 

www.chedermonsey.org/honorstudent. You can submit your message and make your 

payment online. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the above information, you can contact Chaye at 

845-406-3481. 

 

Thank you for partnering with our dedicated teaching staff in encouraging your 

grandchild/ren to excel in learning. Wishing you much Yiddishe Nachas from your 

grandchild/ren. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Rabbi A. Wolowik   Mrs. Chaya Rosenbluh 

Principal, Boys Elementary School Principal, Pre-school and Girls Elementary School 

http://www.chedermonsey.org/honorstudent

